VILLAGE OF FREEVILLE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES
May 30, 2024

A Special Meeting was held by the Village Board of Trustees on Friday May 30, 2024 at 8:30am at the Village
Hall for an information session with BlueLine Engineering.

Call to Order: Mayor McCarty called the meeting to order at 8:30am

Present: Mayor Miles McCarty; Trustees: Jason Cuykendall, David Fogel, Diana Radford, Stephanie
Ortolano; Clerk-Treasurer: Heather Murray; Jeffrey Tubolino of Blue Line Engineering; Public
Work Superintendent Patrick Brennan; Public Works Employee Dylan Schlee.

Privilege of the Floor: Jeffrey Tubolino discussed his Long Term Corrective Measures Report for the Village

WWTP. Superintendent Brennan discussed the need to upgrade the collection system infrastructure as well as

the plant. Mr. Tubolino answered board member questions and discussed next steps for the project.

Trustee Ortolano left the meeting.

Trustee Radford motioned to approve the WWTP Report, with the addition of upgrades to the collection system.
Trustee Cuykendall seconded the motion. All members present voted aye. Motion passed.

10 Groton Ave Fire: Discussion was held regarding the status of 10 Groton Ave, including the matter of
condemnation of the property. All remaining members present felt it was in the interest of public health and
safety to begin remediation as soon as feasible.

Trustee Cuykendall left the meeting.

Trustee Radford motioned to authorize Mayor McCarty to expend emergency funds for the remediation of 10
Groton Ave. Trustee Fogel seconded the motion. All members present voted aye. Motion passed.

Trustee Radford motioned to adjourn the meeting. Trustee Fogel seconded the motion. All members present
voted aye. Motion passed. Meeting adjourned at 10:33am.

Respectfully submitted,

Heather Murray
Village Clerk-Treasurer



